
Full Program for Launch Conference on March 21, 2024 

We are delighted to announce the complete program for the launch conference of Denmark's Research 

Portal, featuring an exciting lineup of speakers. We are overwhelmed by the great interest in 

participation, and we are pleased to welcome you all at the Ovnhallen at CBS - a fantastic conference 

venue with ample space for all participants. 

 

Registration for the conference will close on March 1. While we still have a few available seats, they are 

filling up fast. Don’t miss out on securing your spot -register now using the provided link. 

 

March 1 also marks the deadline for submitting poster proposals. We encourage you to take this 

opportunity to contribute your good ideas and interesting projects. For more information about the 

Poster Reception, relevant themes, etc., please visit the conference page. 

 

February sneak release 

As mentioned in our previous newsletter, we have prepared a sneak release of two new databases that 

you can start exploring:  

 

Global Data: A database offering cross-searching across the current three commercial global data 

sources. Here, you do not need to choose which source to search in - the search can be conducted 

across all global sources. 

 

Local Data: A database offering cross-searching of data from local institutional data providers. The 

database provides access to search in an integrated version of the local data without duplicates, which 

provides a better overview and more precise searches. 

 

Please note that these are test versions that we will refine in the period leading up to the official 

launch. While there may be minor details that are not yet fully clear, we encourage you to explore the 

databases, try them out, and if you encounter any issues or errors, please let us know at 

nora.info@dtu.dk. 

 

New website  

We are pleased to announce the launch of our new website. While we have made significant progress, 

some final touches and missing texts in the English version are still being addressed. All content will 

be finalized in connection with the official launch on March 21. We have especially improved the 

"About" pages, which now contain more comprehensive content as well as technical documentation. 

We hope you will warmly welcome the new website. 

 

Communication 

In connection with the launch of Denmark's Research Portal and its new services, we value your input 

on the portal's communication initiatives you would like to see in the coming year. To ensure that our 

plans align with your needs, we have created a short questionnaire for you to fill out. 

 

As always, we welcome your questions, feedback, and ideas at nora.info@dtu.dk. We look forward to 

seeing many of you at the Research Portal's launch.  

 

The NORA Team, February, 22, 2024  
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